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MEETING DATE: April 24, 2024
FROM: Susan Scarlett

RE: Water treatment plant ownership transfer

BACKGROUND:

The Lake Davis Water treatment plant was completed in 2012. Both the County and the City
funded the treatment plant but the County retained ownership. A number of items needed to
be completed before the transfer to the City could occur. Paving was completed in 2018. An
operations manual from the Army Corp of Engineers was never obtained but staff feels that it
has been able to operate the plant without one. The City has maintained and paid for all
operations of the treatment plant since completion.

RECOMMENDATION:

Adopt resolution number 2573 authorizing the transfer of the Lake Davis Water treatment
plant to the City of Portola

FISCAL IMPACT:

None, as the City currently pays for all operations and maintenance

ATTACHMENTS:

RESOLUTION 2573 LAKE DAVIS WATER TREATMENT PLANTA.














